
City of Watertown 

Public Hearing on Amendment to Comprehensive Plan 

 

 

Notice is hereby given by the Common council of the City of Watertown, Wisconsin, that a public hearing will be held on March 

21, 2023 in the Council Chambers of the Municipal Building, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, Wisconsin at 7:00 p.m. or shortly 

thereafter. 

 

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on a proposed amendment to the “City of Watertown Comprehensive Plan”. 

The Comprehensive Plan sets the policy for the growth, development, and preservation of the community. The proposed 

amendment would affect the Future Land Use Map of the Plan document. The proposed amendment involves changing the future 

land use category shown for a portion of 407 S. Washington Street (PIN: 291-0815-0424-059). 

 

The Comprehensive Plan and amendment are available for review at City Hall in the Building, Safety & Zoning Department 

located at 106 Jones Street, Watertown, WI.  They may also be viewed online at 

https://www.ci.watertown.wi.us/development/document_centers/comprehensive_plan/index.php. 

 

A copy of the Comprehensive Plan and amendment may be obtained from the Building, Safety & Zoning Department.  

 

Questions regarding the proposed Comprehensive Plan Amendment may be directed to Zoning & Floodplain Administrator 

Brian Zirbes at 920-262-4060. 

 

Written comments on the proposed amendment to the Comprehensive Plan should be submitted before the public hearing date 

to City Clerk Megan Dunneisen, 106 Jones Street, Watertown, WI  53094.  

 

All persons wishing to be heard are invited to be present. 

 

CITY OF WATERTOWN 

Brian Zirbes 

Zoning & Floodplain Administrator 

 

BZ/nmz 
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